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Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Monday, March 7, 2022 

 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
March 7, 2022, at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present: John Bohonek, Chair (called in); Kevin Muche, member; Clint Bushey, Principal; and Heather Cramer, 
District Administrator 

 
 

New Business: 

 Presentation from Booster Club in regards to LED sign at HS—Nate Dorn presented information to the committee in 

regards to Booster Club raising funds for the purchase of an LED sign on the hill by the HS. 

 Maintenance and Staffing Update—Mr. Bushey updated the committee on staffing and on various maintenance items that 

have occurred and are ongoing at this time.   

 Return to School Plan Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that the mandate for masks on the busses has been lifted. 

 Future Facilities Planning—The committee discussed the upcoming school tours and the process that the board will use 

moving forward.   

 Summer 2022 Project Planning—The committee discussed getting bids for some projects that need to be completed.  

Mrs. Cramer will be contacting the company that works on the parking lots to work on getting some of the potholes filled.  

She will also seek bids on some flooring at JHE.  The admin team is also working on costing for tables for the cafeterias. 

 School Tours—There are several tours this month.  The board will tour Dodgeland, Horicon, Beaver Dam, and Waterloo.  

These sites were chosen because they were all built using a different general contractor.  The board already toured 

Mayville. 

 

 

 


